Rosenberg Corey

From: Sarah Wolfarth <wolfarthsarah@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:57 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Yes on HB2004

Please please please vote yes on HB 2004. We cannot give landlords the authority to unjustly discriminate against
people or evict people for their own monetary gain!

Sending Peace,
Sarah Wolfarth

951-310-9709
Innerlighttherapies.com



